Attorney General Tan Sri Mohamed Apandi Ali

Block C3, Jabatan Peguam Negara

Persiaran Sultan Sallahuddin Abdul Aziz Shah, Presint 1, 62000

Putrajaya

Malaysia

Dear Attorney General,

Political cartoonist Zulkiflee Anwar “Zunar” Ulhaque is currently subject to a travel ban that was issued against him verbally on October 17, 2016. This travel ban is arbitrary and a violation of his right to freedom of movement and association, both of which are protected under the Malaysian Federal Constitution. Article 13(2) of the Universal Declaration of Human Rights states that “Everyone has the right to leave any country, including his own, and to return  to his country.”
The Malaysian High Court has allowed Zunar to challenge the travel ban, and his case will be heard on October 13, 2017. I ask your office not to wait for the High Court's verdict, but to strike down the travel ban immediately.

Sincerely,

